
Dear Friends, 

  

I want to confirm that Negro will be in Madrid, Saturday the 20th of June, to 

assist the inauguration of Parque Toledo and also to send you some 

commentaries from him: 

  

“..I think I will be in Madrid around 9 days and there will be time to go 

talking with friends. On Sunday the 21st  at 3pm (the day after the 

inauguration of the park) we will celebrate in Madrid a meeting with 

Messengers from Spain and Europe and I believe that well organized and 

coordinated communities of the Message will come out of this meeting.   

  

Considering all of this, I ask if you can circulate the information about the 

Message meeting in Madrid on the 21st throughout Europe. (the day after the 

inauguration of the park).  And if you don’t know too much about the 

communities of the Message perhaps you can ask for help from those in this 

theme.  We should remember that numerous conferences about the book “Silo’s 

Message” have been only given in Spain in diverse areas. To adequately frame 

the theme of the Message, I am sending a short material that of course can 

circulate without any limitation.” 

  

Un fuerte abrazo, 

  

Maxi 

 


